
STOKE BY NAYLAND PARISH COUNCIL

Correspondence received August-October 2015

August 2015 BDC regarding s106 monies
Richard Channon email regarding celebrating Agincourt
BDC/Alan Shrosbery regarding Village of the Year
BDC and Suffolk Constabulary regarding travellers
Ian Harris with quote for village lock up
SCC re temporary closure of U8542 Tye Road, Stoke by Nayland
SCC re temporary closure of U8530 School Street, Stoke by Nayland
Suffolk Community Emergency Planning Newsletter
Suffolk Constabulary report for Hadleigh South 1/7-31/7/15
AONB Monthly Update for August 2015
LAWC re skip to remove bricks from No 1 Almshouses, The Downs
Janet Bosman re dog waste bin near The Crown not being emptied/later 
being emptied after our complaint
CAS Rural Services survey
SCC re Roadside Nature Reserves

September 2015 SCC re temporary closure of U8542 Tye Road, Stoke by Nayland
BDC Licensing Act consultation and Gambling Act consultation
Suffolk Constabulary report for Hadleigh South 1/8/15-31/8/15
Lanterns Project final report re street lighting
Focus School regarding alarms
SALC notification of AGM 12/11/15
Suffolk Constabulary letter re police attendance at Parish Council 
meetings
Babergh East letter re same and re consultation meeting 25/11/15
AONB Monthly Update for September 2015
BDC Town & Parish Council Newsletter September 2015
BDC re Community Emergency Planning conference 13/11/15
SALC confirming place for Oliver Arditi at 2 day training session 13 & 
20 October (£100 + VAT)

October 2015 CAS advising of resignation of CEO Melanie Chew
Suffolk Constabulary report for Hadleigh South 1/9/15-30/9/15
CAS re Realising the Value Conference 6/11/15
CAS re Annual Health and Wellbeing Stakeholders Conference 20/10/15
BDC Town & Parish Liaison Meeting 3/11/15 invitation
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